
 

MEMORANDUM

TO: Weber School District Board Members

FROM: Clyde Moore-Driver’s Education Supervisor

DATE: April 13, 2022

SUBJECT: Driver’s Ed Car Purchase
________________________________________________________________________

Department:        Driver’s Education

Amount:        $29,737.00 per car, times 6 cars-Total=$178,422

Budget:        Driver’s Education-State 20 DRED Non-Salary Grant

Justification:        To replace obsolete cars, 6 new cars for our high schools will be 
rotated into the driver’s education inventory.  The $178,422.00 will be covered from 
$200,188.00 allocated from the State Driver’s Education budget for Weber School 
district.

Obsolete Cars:      Obsolete cars will be sold through Public Surplus at 3333 Wall Ave. 
in Ogden Utah.

Recommendation: Young Hyundai won the purchasing bid.   

 


